
After you register, Kagi Shareware automatically sends you an e-mail reply titled “Thanks for
your Registration”. In addition to confirming your payment, this message also contains the 
key to disable the Annoying Shareware Message™ (make sure you read all the way to the 
end of that message). You should save this message as your receipt and also in case you 
reinstall the shareware on a new machine and need the key to disable the Annoying 
Shareware Message™ again. If you checked the “Postcard Receipt” box in the Register 
program, Kagi will send you a postcard with this information. Again, if you do not have an e-
mail address, you must request a “Postcard Receipt“ since otherwise you will not receive any
reply.

It can take Kagi Shareware up to a week to process a registration from the date they receive 
it (please make sure to factor in the delivery time if you use snail-mail). If you do not receive
the “Thanks for your registration” e-mail message, contact Kagi Shareware at 
<support@kagi.com> or the postal address given on the registration form to ask about the 
status of your registration. Keep in mind that some registrations can get lost in the mail on 
the way to Kagi Shareware. Also, sometimes the e-mail reply gets lost as well (America 
Online is particularly unreliable when it comes to receiving e-mail from the internet).

Once you have registered, you are considered registered for all future shareware versions of 
Kaleidoscope, so you do not need to reregister or pay any additional fees when you upgrade 
to a new version. We do not maintain a mailing or e-mailing list to distribute upgrades or 
announce new versions. However, you can always download the latest versions from the 
online services, internet archives, or my web site <http://greg.math.harvard.edu/>.


